
 

 

Memorandum of Discussion 

ACBL Unit 174 Board of Directors Meeting 

September 11, 2017 

Tracy Gee Community Center 

  

The September board meeting had to be cancelled as a result of events and scheduling 

conflicts revolving around Hurricane Harvey. 

There are no minutes to post. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lauri Laufman 

Unit Secretary 

 


